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January 29th, 2013

Mr. Mark Smith
Air Force Association
VAFB, CA   93437

Dear Mr. Smith,

First of all, let me say thank you for your continued support to Lompoc High School STaRS (Space, Technology and Robotics Systems) Academy. Your ongoing support to our school shows your commitment to giving our children the best possible education.

An integral part of the STaRS Academy is the mentorship program. Monthly mentor meetings provide students with the opportunity to develop relationships with professionals in their interested career field and allow students to see the relevance of what they are learning in the classroom.  Some of the topics covered in our meetings this year include; post secondary options, time management, background checks, financial aid and public speaking.

We are thankful for the generous donations that have continually sustained our monthly mentor meetings to this point; I am writing to invite your business to financially support our efforts. If you are able to provide support at this time, please make checks payable Lompoc High School STaRS Academy.  

Thank you for considering our request, if you have any questions or need further information, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,




John Galisky
STaRS Academy Coordinator
Lompoc High School
515 W. College Ave.
(805) 742-3000
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Lompoc High School
515 W. College Ave.
Lompoc, CA  93436
(805) 742-3000
